
 

 

 The Health Plan Donates $25,000 to Project Hope 
for Women and Children 

 
WEST VIRGINIA – December 23, 2021 – The Health Plan (THP) is 

excited to continue their “Spirit of Giving” campaign by 
presenting $25,000 to Project Hope for Women and Children in 

Huntington, West Virginia.  
 

This holiday season, THP is assisting Project Hope in supporting 
women and their children as they work toward recovery and 

build safe family relationships. The contribution will help Project 
Hope provide housing, life skills training and mental health 
services to women looking to better their lives for themselves 

and their families.  
 

“Project Hope for Women and Children helps keep mothers and 
their children together while mom works toward recovery one 
step at a time,” said Project Hope Director Jessica Tackett. “This 

generous gift from The Health Plan will make more new 
beginnings possible for the families at Project Hope.”   

 
“We are honored to help Project Hope help women and 

children rebuild their lives,” said Jeff Knight, president and CEO 
of The Health Plan. “We want to make sure they have the 
resources they need to continue their tremendous work.”  

 
About The Health Plan 

As one of the largest locally managed care organizations in 
West Virginia, The Health Plan is a customer-focused 

organization that manages and improves the health and well-
being of its members. Established in 1979, the West Virginia-
based company offers innovative health care benefits and 

plans at a reasonable cost across the mid-Atlantic region and 
nationally. 
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At A Glance: 

• The Health Plan 

donates $25,000 to 

Project Hope of 

Huntington, WV.  

• This contribution will 

help Project Hope 

provide housing and 

mental health 

services to women 

recovering from 

addiction, as well as 

their children. 

• The donation is part of 

THP’s annual “Spirit of 

Giving” campaign. 

• THP gave a total of 

$400,000 to West 

Virginia nonprofits in 

2021. 


